

TERM 2 I THE WAY NEWSLETTER I FRIDAY 5 MAY 2023







CAN YOU GUESS YOUR TEACHER'S FAVOURITE BOOK?

This term the Junior Library is having a 'Can you guess your teacher's favourite book? 'competition open to all students in Years 2 to 6.

Student's will need to use all their detective skills to try and discover which book is the favourite of each of the participating teachers. The competition will be running until the end of the term, so there will be lots of opportunities for students to discover the right answers. A small prize will be awarded to any student who gets 5 or more matches correct and students who get most/all of the matches correct will go into the draw to win a wonderful book prize!

Next time you are in the playground and you see a teacher, if you ask nicely, they might give you a hint as to what their favourite book is!

For more information please speak to Mrs Issa or Mr Smith.

Mrs Arabella Issa & Mr Michael Smith

Junior Library Team